
 

 

Memorandum 22:40 
 
 
Date: September 20, 2022 
 
To:   Presidents and Administrative Officers  
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: CAUT Bulletin: Survey and Distribution 

 
 
The CAUT Bulletin provides an important and unique look at the issues facing our members.  
 
The COVID-19 pandemic significantly altered how CAUT distributed the CAUT Bulletin. With many 
university and college mailrooms shutting down or operating at limited capacity, and with many 
members working remotely, CAUT reduced its print distribution to a limited mailing list and 
promoted digital production and distribution.  
 
Since many mailrooms have returned to normal operations, we have resumed our print distribution 
while continuing to promote the digital edition.  
 
Given the significant changes over the past two years, we would like to hear from member 
associations and their members to help us determine future distribution options and editorial 
directions for the Bulletin.  
 
Please distribute the following survey among your membership! 
 
If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact Justine De Jaegher, Director of 
Political Action and Communications, at dejaegher@caut.ca. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://caut.limequery.org/591691?lang=en
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